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The Library of Michigan provided these examples of prohibited activity:

    
    -    

In-person board meetings are still prohibited - Even a 5-member board will be comprised of
people from more than 2 households, and even if they were, a meeting of 10 people is not large
enough to satisfy the Open Meetings Act requirements. 

    
    -    

In-person programming is still prohibited if it involves more than 2 households (including the
library staff presenting it). 

    
    -    

In-person staff meetings are still prohibited if there are more than 2 households involved. 

    
    -    

Meeting room use by patron groups is still prohibited if more than 2 households are
represented.

    

  

As a reminder, under Public 254 of 2020, all local governments, can continue to meet virtually
for any reason through March 30, 2021. Beginning March 31, 2021, through December 31,
2021, remote participation is allowed only for military duty, a medical condition, or a statewide or
local state of emergency or state of disaster.

 1 / 1


